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Hello, and we want to thank you for your
support to this Ministry.

We have been working with the
homeless here in Beaufort SC. We are
finding  more homeless every day. We

are receiving phone calls from local
councilor's that are working in Hospitals,

and Social Workers from different
agencies that have people that need
shelter for the night or some type of
programs to put our homeless into. 

As it is we have no Shelter in Beaufort
SC and the closest Shelter or Missions
that are near Beaufort SC are located in

Savannah Ga and Charleston SC.
There is nothing for our Homeless

between these two locations.

We have started once again to call the
different Churches and book meetings

to present this Homeless Outreach
Ministry.

Our Vision: is to start a
Mission/Shelter here in Beaufort SC as I
have mentioned before in our last News
Letter, But it will take much prayer and

Finances to do this. 

If we can not find a building for the
Mission then we will find 2 acres of

property and put up a small building to
use as an open Soup Kitchen and also

use it as a Chapel, and around the
perimeter of the property make

designated places for Tents, so that our
Homeless may have a safe Haven place

to stay over night.  

Support for 2017

Thank You for your support to this
Outreach Ministry. 

This Ministry operates Through:
Landmark Baptist Church,

Pastor:Dr. Rick Parker

Our South Carolina Address
to send your Support:

Missionary/Founder

Preacher:Tom Anderson
Streets of America

Homeless Outreach
Ministry

19 Santee Lane
Beaufort, SC 29906

Field Cell:843-592-1001

Preaching Jesus Christ

Remember:

It's All About Jesus.

Thank You all for Giving &
Praying for this Ministry.

Our Vision:
____Continued ____

The name of the
Mission/Shelter or will still be

“The Lighthouse Mission”

Our Homeless need a safe
place to sleep at night. I know

that during the Winter months it
will be a little rough for them but

we can make sure they have
plenty of blankets to stay warm

and maybe be able to build
small rooms in the future once

we have begun this project.

The Chapel/Soup Kitchen
Building we are looking to

purchase and put up once we
have purchased the property
will look something like this.

The Mission/Shelter will have
Biblical Principles in order for
our Homeless  to stay in the

Missions camp area.

Right now we need to build our
Support Financially to achieve

this much needed goal. We can
grow our Mission from here. 

Please keep this in your
prayers as we see that this is

most likely going to be our next
move in getting this project

moving.

Thank You and may God Bless
                                    Preacher - Tom Anderson


